Fire Mountain Staff Alumni Association Board Meeting Minutes for October 20, 2008
In Attendance:

Lynn Strub, Ed Miller, Jenny Miller, Jim Hovis, Danny Lee, Kari Nelson, Steven Davis

7:05 Review of minutes


-Danny motions to approve minutes, Ed seconds.  Motion passes unanimously

Membership Report 

– Kari Nelson reported that the membership database continues to grow.  No repot on number of dues paid members

-Jenny requested a copy of the minutes to be sent to her for distributing the next newsletter

Treasury Report


-Cari B not in attendance.  No report.


-Jim Hovis reported another $234 received from Brian Carpenter / REI

Website

-Adam G. not in attendance.  No report.  Changes to the website continue to be made

Newsletter

-Jenny to send out last week of October.  Needs articles from several people – Lynn Strub (mentorship); Steven Davis (MB Ext 2009); Jim Hovis (Camp); Also write up of Bowling Party, Christmas party, and pie party countdown.  

-Please note we have a new corporate sponsor of the newsletter

Pie Night


-JULY 22nd, 2009
Scholarship

-So far, one scholarship has been received.  Need to check with Dave to make sure no other scholarships had been delivered to the mail box prior to the end of September.  Scholarship to be awarded at Staff Christmas Party

-$60 Received for Scholarship program from Jenny’s jewelry sales

-2009 scholarship dates have been moved to be announced at staff Christmas party, deadline of May 15th, 2009.  Announced to recipient’s school and awarded at Alumni Day at Camp.

Trail / History – No Report

Staff Area Improvement Project


-4 cabins complete, 4 more to go.  Need to have finished before spring

Mentorship – not much going on, just need to keep communication open

Bowling Party – Friday 10/24/2008.  4 lanes reserved.  Decided we should offer a few prizes, but not as many as last year – 3 or 4 max

Merit Badge Extravaganza 2009 – committee to set list of MB via email, start recruiting instructors.

Staff Christmas Party – 12/27 at Fire Mountain – 6:00 ish.  FMSAA to provide snacks/desserts

Election Announcement for FMSAA – nominations open in December – start thinking about who you’d like to see on next year’s board

FMSAA Alumni Sponsored BBQ for scout auction – Jim Hovis asked if the FMSAA will help volunteer to hold a BBQ at camp to support the Mount Baker Council Auction – received many “yes’s”

Open Forum


If you’re part of the crew and need training – please do so ASAP!

7:45 adjourn
